
Jean Jewell

From:
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To:
Subject:

sbaker7 ~cableone. net

Monday, June 27,201110:12 AM
Jean Jewell; Beverly Barker; Gene Fadness
PUC Comment Form

A Comment from Sara Baker follows:

- - - - --- --- - -- - --- - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - --
Case Number: IPC-E-11-ß8
Name: Sara Baker
Address:
City: Boise
State: ID
Zip:
Daytime Telephone: 377-2416

Contact E-Mail: sbaker7~cableone.net
Name of Utility Company: Idaho Power
Acknowledge: acknowledge

Please describe your comment briefly:
I can understand asking for a rate increase in a poor water year.

OUTSTANDING water year and here we have Idaho Power asking for more
would wipe out the rate decrease they just recently applied for and

However, this is an
money. This increase
received.

One of their reasons is the increased growth in demand. However, in this economy , with many
vacant office and commercial buildings, vacant residences and vacant warehouses, it seems
unlikely that there truly is an increase in demand. In fact, it could be argued that all
these vacancies provide a decrease in demand.

I am an Idaho Power stockholder as well as a customer. Some things should not happen on the
backs of the customer and this rate increase is one of them.

Please deny this increase.

Thank you.

The form submitted on http://www . puc. idaho. gov /forms/ipucl/ipuc. html
IP address is 67.6ß.127.44
- --- - ---- -- - - - - - - ---- - -- - - - - -- - - - - --
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